
 
 

Annual P&C Contribution Program – 2022 
 

Dear Ironside Parents and Carers,                       1 February 2022 
 
A delayed but nonetheless welcome to 2022 and to rewarding school community activities. A very warm 
welcome to families and students that are new to the Ironside community. 
 
The P&C is looking forward to the year ahead, having committed to spend more than half a million dollars 
for works to improve facilities for Ironside students.   
 
Each year the P&C raises funds for the benefit of all students through a P&C Contribution Program to 
support the school (except for last year, due to COVID-19 uncertainties and P&C reporting a strong balance 
sheet, P&C instead asked for giving of your time). Past fundraising efforts included the Tuckshop renovation, 
the grassy patch playground refurbishment, music instrument upgrade and Uniform Shop fit out. In 2021, 
new industrial fans were installed in the school hall and new pool covers and a pool butler were purchased 
in collaboration with the school.  
 
We ask for your financial support to continue to provide quality, beneficial enhancements to our school. 
Contributions are fully tax-deductible if directed to the Building Fund, which has been established to 
undertake capital projects. Contribute online at Ironside’s Qkr! app (download the app via the QR code). 

 
For families not familiar with Qkr! this is the online payment platform used by the P&C. Once you have 
downloaded the app, simply create an account, add your children and add a credit card and you are ready to 
go. Qkr! is also used for ordering from the Tuckshop and Uniform Shop and purchasing tickets for P&C 
organised events. 
 
Parents are requested to contribute whatever level of contribution you can afford to the Ironside State 
School P&C Association or $120 for each child attending the school or $300 per family. 
 
Parent contributions are essential for Ironside to continue to deliver a first-class education and play 
environment. We encourage all families to participate in the P&C Contribution Scheme. Every dollar counts!  
 
Thank you for your support – on behalf of all Ironside students! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tuan Ha 
President – Ironside State School P&C Association 
pandcpresident@ironsidess.eq.edu.au  
 

https://apps.apple.com/au/app/qkr/id589799471
mailto:pandcpresident@ironsidess.eq.edu.au
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You DO NOT need to complete this form if you have made your contribution through QKR. 
Complete this form if you are making you contribution via direct deposit, cheque or if you are providing your 
credit card details directly to the P&C or require a Tax Receipt for your records. 

 
Contribute online at Ironside’s Qkr! app (download the app via the QR code). 

 
 
Parents are requested to contribute whatever level of contribution you can afford to the Ironside State 
School P&C Association or $120 for each child attending the school or $300 per family. 
 
Parent’s name for tax receipt: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Email (for tax receipt):  __________________________________________________________ 
USE BLOCK LETTERS 
 

Your contribution is fully tax deductible if directed to the P&C Building Fund which has been established to 
undertake capital projects around the school. Please tick below which account you prefer.  
 

Ironside State School P&C Association 
Building Fund 

BSB no: 034067 Account no: 510430 

Ironside State School P&C Association 
General Fund 

BSB no: 034067 Account no: 510051 
 
DIRECT DEPOSIT:   Date of direct deposit: ____________________________  

       Reference clearly with LAST name for tax receipt.  
 
CHEQUE: Ironside State School P&C Association Building Fund; or Ironside State School P&C Association 
General Fund.  
 
CREDIT CARD: Mastercard/Visa 
 
Card Number: ________ ________ ________ ________ Expiry Date: ____/_____ Amount: $_________    
 
 
Name on Card: __________________________________Signature: _____________________________ 
 
 
If a tax receipt is required, please return this form to the school office to be placed in the P&C Collection Box 
for treasury processing or email your details to lroy9@eq.edu.au. NO CASH PLEASE. 

https://apps.apple.com/au/app/qkr/id589799471
mailto:lroy9@eq.edu.au

